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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act changes some laws about labs, overdose reports and terms about the environment.
The Act makes a new law to keep some information secret. The Act also lets OHA have more
contracts for school-based health centers and tells OHA to sign up some people for medical
assistance. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.6).

Changes the date by which the Oregon Health Authority report on opioid and opiate overdoses is
due to the Legislative Assembly.

Changes the definition of "hemodialysis technician."

Requires the authority to keep confidential specified information related to psilocybin licensees,
license applicants and permit holders.

Defines "environmental health." Changes requirements for authorizations for certain environmental
health occupations and professions.

Aligns state regulations of clinical laboratories with federal law.

Broadens the authority's ability to enter into contracts for purposes of supporting school-based
health centers.

Requires the authority or the Department of Human Services to enroll an eligible individual in a
correctional facility in pre-release medical assistance.
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